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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Grace Markum Appointed as Board Member of Friends of 
Flight 93 National Memorial  
Shanksville, PA – December 5, 2024 – Friends of Flight 93 National Memorial is pleased to 
announce the appointment of Grace Markum to its Board of Directors. Grace brings a 
wealth of experience and a deep commitment to our mission of fostering community 
engagement and support.  

With almost 40 years of sales, marketing and business experience, Grace brings a new 
perspective to the organization. Her expertise will be invaluable as we continue to expand 
our programs and initiatives. 

“We are thrilled to welcome Grace to our Board,” said David Finui, Friends Board President. 
“Her insights and dedication will be instrumental in guiding our efforts to make a 
meaningful impact in education, tourism and environmental stewardship.” 

Grace Markum expressed her enthusiasm about joining the Board, stating, “I am honored 
to be part of such a dynamic and impactful organization. I look forward to working with my 
fellow board members to further the mission of Friends Organization and contribute to its 
continued success.”   

For more information, please contact Donna Gibson, Friends Executive Director at 724-
472-7933. 

# # # 

ABOUT THE FRIENDS OF FLIGHT 93 NATIONAL MEMORIAL Established in 2009, the 
Friends of Flight 93 National Memorial is the official nonprofit partner of Flight 93 National 
Memorial. As Friends of Flight 93, we welcome worldwide all who would join us in honoring 
the sacrifice and courage of the passengers and crew of Flight 93 by supporting the mission 
of the Flight 93 National Memorial with volunteers, resources, and civic engagement, so as 
to inspire all who visit with the Flight 93 story. Visit www.flight93friends.org to learn more 
about Friends of Flight 93 National Memorial.   


